
May 8, 1940 

Dear ..A..mon: 

I appreciate your sending on 
the editorial page from the TELEGRAM of 
Monday, April 29. I had been reading a 
good deal of the press comment here, and 
I am glad to know what was said in Texas. 

I want to talk with you about 
all this when next we meet, - which I 
hope will be very soon. 

With highest personal regards, 
believe me 

Honorable Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 


